July 10, 1997

Patrick H. Sanchez, Director San Mateo County Parks and Recreation 590 Hamilton Street Redwood City, CA 94063

Re: Martini Creek Bridge Project

Dear Mr. Sanchez:

At our meeting on July 9, 1997, John Hernandez gave a presentation on the proposed bridge crossing of Martini Creek, making a multi-purpose trail connection from Montara to McNee Ranch State Park.

The seven Council members present at this meeting voted unanimously to support this wonderful project which will benefit many community members, both on the coast and throughout the entire county, particularly those who have been physically unable to use the facilities up until now.

Respectfully,

Ric Lohman, Chair MidCoast Community Council